Dr. Penner Fun Lunch Program

What is Fun Lunch?

Fun Lunch is a program run by the Parent Advisory Council at Dr. Penner School, which offers a “fun” lunch opportunity for students. It is available for all students in Kindergarten to Grade 7.
How do I order Fun Lunch?

All ordering is done through an online program called Healthy Hunger. Use the instructions on the included information sheet to sign up your family on the Healthy Hunger website and to register your child(ren).  www.healthyhunger.ca
After registering, you can choose which Fun Lunches you would like to order, you do not need to order every time.
When is Fun Lunch and when are orders due? 

* Fun Lunch will be held every second Thursday, and the deadline to order will always be the Saturday before the Fun Lunch. *

Our first Fun Lunch of the year will be PAPA JOHNS on Thursday, October 17th.  Orders are due on Saturday, October 12th. You must register, order, and pay for lunch by that date if your child(ren) would like Fun Lunch. 

Can I order online and pay at the school?

Unfortunately no, but you do not need a credit card to order.  Interac online is also an available payment option.

Questions?

Please contact our Fun Lunch team at jenrobinson4@hotmail.com if you have any other questions, and we would be happy to help!
 ! IMPORTANT !
- If you registered your family last year, you will need to re-register your child(ren) to endure that they are in the proper class again this year.  It is very easy to register – see the attached sheet!
- If your child eats their lunch at daycare, please select “Daycare” as their class when registering.
